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The river belongs to all of us. The DRBC should be as transparent as possible to the public. These
proposed rule changes will make the DRBC less transparent, not more. They make it easier to make
decisions that may be harmful to the river and the environment without public knowledge. I
strenuously condemn these proposed rule changes. 


